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• Chief Green reported that she is currently working with the city manager to 

schedule a full staff meeting.  

 

• Chief Green also reported that the police department is working on the re-

dedication initiative and that it will be citywide. 

 

• There have been new hires within the Police Department, and they will attend an 

upcoming council meeting to introduce themselves. 

 

• Police Memorial Month is approaching and there will be a county wide event that 

the Pine Lake Police Department will participate in. The Chief invited Mayor and 

City Council to attend. 

 

• Code Enforcement is working with the storm water consultant for the compliance 

of site visits on Thursday, March 30th. 


